
 From the Pastor                March 26, 2017 
    

          I want to THANK all those who help in any 
way during the Sunday School hour.  Thanks to the 
teachers who faithfully instruct and inform students 
from the HOLY BOOK week after week.  I’m so 
glad to have people willing to study and prepare. 
 Thanks to those who work in keeping attend-

ance records and taking the roll books to each class.  Thanks to ALL 
those who attend and contribute in their respective class.   
 Please remember our workers meeting today at 5:00 as we meet 
for prayer and to regroup for the coming months.  May God bless our 
Sunday School ministry! 

 

 
 

ITEM OF BUSINESS for consideration tonight:  We recommend that 
the church proceed with a lighting upgrade.  The new technology of 
LED panels to replace the present florescent lights would save large 
sums of money on the utility bills over the next several years.  (There 
are 225 lights located in our buildings.)  Presentation and discussion                        
for your approval tonight.  Approximate cost is $5,475 after rebates.  
  This is good stewardship of God’s money. 

 

 
 

We are thankful for our YOUTH!  This is youth Sunday.   
May God bless every precious young person in our church. 

 
 

 
MEN:  Our work day is scheduled for April 1st.  
Breakfast will be served to all the men who can 

come and work on that day.  Mark your calendar 
and meet at 8:00 a.m. in the FCA kitchen. 

   

 
 

 

 
 

MAKE AN INVESTMENT:  Consider enrolling your child in Faith 
Christian Academy for the coming year.  Get a balanced academic          

education in a Christian atmosphere.  Contact the office and                  
get the needed information. 

 

 
 

New Convert/New Member Class to begin next Sunday at 5:00 p.m. in 
the choir room.  Bring your Bible and a pen. 

 

 
 

Come enjoy a special service on TUESDAY, April 11th.  We will move 
our midweek service from Wednesday to Tuesday.  This is a special 

time to hear one of the great men of God in the world.  We are                     
blessed to have P.D. Cherian from India as our guest.   

Mark the change NOW on your calendar. 
 

 
 

PARENTS, please have Survival Kids members here at 5:40 this                
afternoon.  They will meet in the choir room.  Remember to dress for 

presentation...girls (white tops/blue or black skirts) and boys (white 
shirts/blue or black pants). 

 

Stewardship Report 

 
Tithes & Offerings .........$ 11,525.14 
Faith Promise .................     1,055.00 
Other Missions ...............        132.00 
Miscellaneous ..................        491.38 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$13,203.52 

Serving in the Nursery: 
 

This Morning: 
Infants/Toddlers:  Katie Roberts 
3 - 5 Year Olds: S. McWaters 

 
This Evening: 

Infant/Toddlers: Morgan McWaters 
2&3:  Cindy Cahoon 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Infants - 3s: Sandra Pharr 
 




